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NEWS THIS MONTH 
YOUR SOURCE FOR ALL THINGS ROCK-BREAKING

PASSING THE TORCH 

If you have called the office recently you will have 
noticed a new voice.  In the later half of 
December our beloved Donna chose to embark 
on a well deserved retirement.  Having ran the 
office at Coogar for over 20 years, she had been 
a constant point of contact for our customers and 
suppliers alike.  To describe Donna’s 
contributions to Coogar Sales & Services over the 
years can be actually very simple, she was the 
rock that we could all lean on.  Her attention to 
detail meant we always had the information we 
needed, no matter how small or how far back in 

time it went.  Her uncanny ability to have that information we needed even before we 
asked will be missed.  I know that all of us will from time to time will ask ourselves, “What 
would Donna do?”.   She kept us all in check and in true fashion she made sure to leave 
us in good hands.  As much as we are sad to see her go, we wish her all the best in the 
next phase of her life.


Our new office manager Renee Dynes is a great addition to our team and up to the task 
of taking over the reigns.  So the next time you call the office, introduce yourself to 
Renee.

http://sales.com


February 2024

Visit us at www.coogarsales.com 2

ISEE CONFERENCE WRAP UP 
With an attendance of almost 1’800, the ISEE’s 50th Conference on Blasting Techniques was a 

great success.  The host city of Savannah was a great and welcoming spot with a great nightlife 

and wonderful restaurants.  The conference itself was a great event to highlight the best in the 

world of explosives engineering.  With attendees from all over the world, we had a great 

opportunity to highlight all that 

we offer to the explosives 

industry.  If you are looking to 

expand your knowledge in the 

areas of blasting techniques, 

vibration control and see the 

newest products available to 

the industry you won’t want to 

miss next year's conference in 

Cherokee North Carolina!

NXBURST TRAINING 
With spring approaching, we are in the starting to plan our Nxburst training to start the 
season.  As we have done for the past few years, we’ll be holding several training sessions 

at the end of March and early April in 
Huntsville, Ontario.  There has been a large 
demand for training over the winter so our 
training dates will be filling up fast.  If you are 
interested in Nxburst training you can send us 
an email at training@coogarsales.com, sign-
up using the link here, Nxburst Training, or 
calling our office.
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